The Perry Company
March 22, 2002
Mr. Irv Weimer
American Roll-Up Door Company
5291 E. Shadowlawn Avenue
Tampa, Florida 33610
Dear Irv,
On behalf of The Perry Company, I want to express our appreciation for your firm’s commitment and quality service to our organization. The Perry Company is very focused on quality and your firm has shown that it shares this same commitment.
As you know, our company does not work with just any vendor or subcontractor. We realized many years ago that our Owners and this firm would derive more benefit by working with only the best subcontractors. American Roll Up Door Corporation consistently lives up to The Perry Company’s high standards. We look forward to working with American Roll Up Door for many years.
Sincerely,
Jerry Perry
President
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